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Upcoming Events 

June’s club ride will be at San 
Rafael Swell.  Come  join  us 
June 16th & 17th. Just remem-
ber to sign up at utahatv.com. 
As always, we will have a club 
Barbeque after the ride.  Bring  
your  favorite     prepared dish 
to share, please. 

 

June’s club meeting will be at 
Edge Powersports in Draper at 
14301 S. Minuteman Drive. 
June 12th @ 7pm.  Please 
come join us! 

OUR SPONSORS 

This past month we had our monthly club ride in Delta. Remember, each month we 

hold a club ride. You can find more information at utahatv.com.  We love to see eve-

ryone come out and have a great time. Don’t forget we also have a barbeque right 

after the ride, we ask that you bring a prepared side dish to share. 

The morning of the ride we had a wonderful presentation for Charlie Stevenson.  He 

guided one of the clubs rides down in Sand Hollow.  He was presented with a custom 

T-shirt that the club designed and printed for his help. 

The ride started at 9am on Saturday and we had 43 machines.  The trail was dusty 

but the views of Lace Curtain and others quickly made us forget.  However, when we 

all returned we were dusty and tired. Sometimes the dust gets in your eyes, ears, 

mouth and even down in your clothes.  Unfortunately we can’t control the trails condi-

tions and we always hope for the best. Always come prepared to the rides with the 
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proper gear. If you attend our clubs monthly meetings we always give advice as to what the trails will be like.  Remem-

ber to always bring enough water to keep hydrated. Keeping extra gas is always a good idea. Bringing a lunch to enjoy 

when we stop for our lunch break. Preparing for a great ride isn’t always easy but, if you do, the ride can be great. 

DELTA RIDE 

Sponsors play a vital role in our club.  Without them so many of our events and prizes would be impossible.  We as a club are so 

thankful to them and their generosity.  They help us in so many other ways as well.  Edge Powersports has allowed our club to 

meet in their facility to hold all our club meetings. Big Pine Sports has helped us to obtain our annual give-a-way of this years 

prize, a CanAm 4 seater side by side.  That’s just to name a couple of the dozens of sponsors.  Without them there would be no 

Ride For Life campaign, with tons of prizes that everyone can win with simple donations.  We have, as a club, been so thankful to 

them.   

Look at our sponsors and shop with them and let them know you’re there because of the club sponsorship they give to Utah ATV 

Association.  You can find a full list of our sponsors on our web page and look for them on our Facebook page as well.  Even our 

YouTube page can help you find our sponsors and see upcoming videos of some of our sponsors.  So the next time out shopping 

consider visiting our sponsors and support them as they support us in making this club, Utah ATV Association, such a success! 



Your generous donation helps us to operate our non profit Utah ATV Association club that was founded in 

1983.  The purpose of the Association is to preserve the trail rider’s access to National Forest, State Parks, 

and BLM Lands, and to protect the resources of these lands.    Membership support and participation are 

essential to the success of our organization and our goals. The Association is a charter member of the Blue 

Ribbon Coalition. We also support Tread Lightly.  

Come join our club!  We have monthly meetings where you can learn more about your SXS, ATV and more. 

Learn about how and where to ride safely. Meet others just like yourself who want to learn and be a part of an 

awesome club. With an Ambassador membership join us each month for our club rides and barbeque. Find 

custom apparel from our club store, and with your Ambassador membership you’ll receive 10% off. 

MEMBERSHIP/ DONATIONS 

Every month the club members have the opportunity to meet.  

These meetings are held for, you our members. You get the 

opportunity to meet the Board Members as well as other mem-

bers and non-members. We get to mingle and share experienc-

es, discuss past and coming rides, meet new friends,  win priz-

es, just to name a few of the fun things we do each month. 

We have guest speakers who come and share their knowledge 

with everyone. We learn new ways of doing things, get great 

ideas and be able to discuss questions and so much more. 

Meeting last about an hour each month. You’ll learn about the 

upcoming month’s ride. Where we’ll meet, what to expect, hotel 

deals, where some plan to camp and more. 

You’ll have the opportunity to ask your questions, and  get an-

swers to them as well.  There’s never a dumb question. We 

have experts, and novices a like. You’ll find the meetings are 

more like a large group of friends and family discussing a range 

of topics.  

If you ever have a question, please reach out to the club and 

maybe we’ll have a guest speaker take on your question. If not, 

bring your question with you to our meeting. If we don’t know 

the answer we’ll find someone who does. We have questions 

too and the club is one of the best ways to get answers and 

ideas from so many. You may even be able to help someone 

who has a question that you have an answer to as well.  

We hope you’ll join us for an awesome monthly meeting. Bring 

your friends and neighbors with you and have a great time with 

us. 

We hope to see you there! 

WHY COME TO THE MEETING 

From the President: 

 

Welcome to the Presidents corner. As summer finally begins, we 

are excited that our riding season has provided some fun adven-

tures. Our trail riding crew has been doing a fantastic job. They 

have laid out some tracks in the San Rafael Swell. If you haven’t 

please RSVP. 

 

Our nomination period for the election has officially closed. 

Please refer to the website, reading the biographies of those 

members that have been nominated for the board. The voting 

process will begin at the closing of the monthly Club meeting on 

June 12th and end on June 18th. If you have questions please con-

tact a member of the board.  

 

Please remember that we are hosting our annual BBQ at the 

park. It will be on June 10th from 10AM-2PM. We will be located 

at the usual park. (Smith Field Park, 200 E 13400 S Draper) We 

hope to see everyone there.  

 

For this year’s ride for life event, Jared Livingston from Big Pine 

Sports has agreed to be the first “Grand Marshal”. We are excit-

ed to have Jared with us and are looking forward to an amazing 

year. As always If you have a question or require any clarification 

on any topic mentioned, please contact any member of the 

board.   

 

Thank you 

Bill Bagshaw 

PRESIDENTS CORNER 


